General Dwight D. Eisenhower, President Columbia University New York 27, N. Y.

Dear General Eisenhower:

Several days ago I sent you an editorial, "Victory Best Reply to Eisenhower Critics." Meanwhile, I have sent these editorials to the list attached hereto. I have four left that I am sending you, which you might use for your files or any other occasion that may arise.

Hope you and Mrs. Eisenhower are fine and shall have a good Christmas. Don't forget that we are still expecting you to pay a visit to Mr. Richardson and me in Texas sometime when it is convenient with you, preferably during the hunting season.

Sincerely,

AGC: mm